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Detailed Description of Change 

IXYS Integrated Circuits Division (ICD), now part of Littelfuse, has made changes to the branding of the following 

part numbers: 

 LCA712 

 LCA712S  

 LCA712STR 

Branding of the LCA712 and all its variants will be changing from a printed white ink brand located on both the top 

and bottom side of the package to a laser brand located on the top-side only. A detailed example of the current 

and future branding formats of the LCA712 can be seen below in Appendix 1. 

These changes are effective April 13, 2021. 

The PCN number assigned to this action is PCN1090 and must be referenced in any correspondence related to the 

change. 

 

Reason for Change 

The branding activity, currently being done at the Littelfuse, IXYS ICD facility located in Beverly, Massachusetts, 

USA, is being reassigned to a subcontractor.  

 

Contact Information 

For any questions related to this PCN notice, please contact Littelfuse, IXYS Integrated Circuits Division’s Customer 

Service Department as indicated below: 

Customer Service Department  

IXYS Integrated Circuits Division, 

now part of Littelfuse 

78 Cherry Hill Dr.  

Beverly MA, 01915 

Phone: 978-524-6700 

https://www.ixysic.com/home/pages.nsf/req.cs 
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